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October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month!  

Join the Family Advocacy staff for a unique an interactive training.  

A Walk in Her Shoes allows us to temporarily experience life as a woman 

experiencing violence.  Participants will be challenged to make real-life 

choices that determine ‘their’ fate and gain powerful insight into the many 

obstacles victims face.

All our welcome to attend!  To register contact the FFSC at 202-685-0229.


